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OFFICIAL LETTER 

 

Yangon, Myanmar  

 

Subject:  Cancellation of ProPak Myanmar 2021  

 

Dear Participants, 

 

Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic which remain across several regions and country wide lock down, 

the organisers of ProPak Myanmar have made a difficult but necessary decision to cancel the event in 2021 at 

Myanmar Expo (ME), Yangon, Myanmar.  

 

After serious consideration and close consultation with our stakeholders, exhibitors and industry partners in the 

processing & packaging industry, we believe this will help keep attendees and our staffs safe and help prevent 

the further spread of the virus and allow more time for normality and confidence to return to the marketplace, 

for travel restrictions to be eased, and in order to provide better all-around  conditions for the event in future. 

The organizing team will reach out to all participants regarding detailed arrangements in due course.   

 

We wish to thank those who participate and support the show and we greatly appreciate your understanding.  

Our sole focus remains to provide an event of enhanced quality.   

 

Be sure to keep a look out for additional communications and digital opportunities from our team to keep you 

engage with Myanmar's processing and packaging sector.  
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the organizing Team at: 

Kanyasa.M@informa.com or +66 (0) 2036 0511 

 

Please follow official channels for updated information about the show and Covid-19 situation at: 

• Website: www.propakmyanmar.com 

• Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Republic of the Union of Myanmar: www.mofa.gov.mm   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Informa Markets  

The Organiser of ProPak Myanmar 

 


